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Earlier this month, Everbrite of Lacrosse announced they would be closing their  Lacrosse
plant....leaving about 40 workers without a job. Now, those workers are  eligible to apply for
additional re-employment and training services under the  federal Trade Adjustment Assistance
program.

The workers produced  commercial signs, and they were displaced as Everbrite sales declined
in  competition with imported products.

The certification applies to workers  displaced as of December 13th, 2009, through December
23rd, 2012, and includes  on-site leased workers from Olsten Staffing Services. Affected
workers will be  notified of meetings to discuss program benefits.  
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